
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Sept. 10, 2011

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Lewis Nagel

Opening Song Under His Wings 529

Scripture and Prayer Psalms 91:2-4

Welcome Liz Dickinson

Special Feature Leaning on Jesus The Abao Family

Lesson Study In Spirit and in Truth Classes

Closing Song Leaning on the everlasting arms 469

Superintendent - Liz Dickinson
Pianist - Mafi Schmidt

Memory Verse

“But the hour cometh, and now is, when the true worshippers shall worship 
the Father in spirit and in truth: for the Father seeketh such to worship him”

(John 4:23)

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 7:01

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday: 6:51 

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Job 19:25

Susan Morris

Shirley Bristol

Linda Villarreal

*Opening Hymn Marching To Zion 422

Tithes & Offering Fall Mission Appeal/
World Budget

Gary Foster

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Pete Villarreal

Special Music The Abao family

Sermon 9/11 Remembered Pastor Bob Atteberry

Closing Song Come, Thou Long 
Expected Jesus

204

Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Gary Foster

Offering next week: Local Church Budget

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA 
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements

SECOND READINGS: Richard & Veronica Montez from Palm Desert Oasis SDA Church 
and Annette Johnson from Riverside Community SDA Church are all joining the Beaumont 
Church family.  

PRAYER FOR THE HOLY SPIRIT: Every Sabbath morning at 9 a.m. Meet in the sanctuary.

WEEKLY POTLUCK/STUDY REMINDER: Remember this Sabbath the study of Great 
Controversy will take place in the church sanctuary. Also, please join us for a potluck lunch with the 
Spanish group in Friendship Hall right after church today. Bring your favorite dish to share and invite 
visitors! 

GLOWING: Get your GLOW shoes shined, because Sept. 17 we’re going to hand out GLOW after 
Great Controversy study. We usually go about an hour. Meet Lynn at Friendship Hall around 3 p.m.

COMMUNION: Sept. 17. 

FINANCE COMMITTEE: Monday, Sept. 19 at 7 p.m.

CHURCH BOARD: Monday, Sept. 26 at 7 p.m.

SABBATH SCHOOL POTLUCK: Visitors are invited to a potluck at Ivy White’s house following 
church on Sept. 17 at 4257 Hillside Drive, Banning. 

CHURCH FELLOWSHIP MEAL CHANGE: Our monthly church potluck will be held Sept. 24 
instead of Sept. 17 this month, so please note this change. 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY WEEKEND: Religious Liberty emphasis with General Conference Leader 
Lincoln Steed will take place Sept. 23 at 7 p.m., Sabbath morning, Sept. 24 at 11 a.m. and Sabbath 
afternoon following the fellowship lunch. Please invite your family and friends to attend these 
important meetings. 

POSITIVE WAY: Seminars will be every Sabbath from Oct. 1 to Nov. 12, from 6 to 7:30 p.m. A 
potluck will be held Sept. 24 for teachers and whoever wants to attend Positive Way for the first time. 
For information, call Pete at (909) 855-0592, Dennis (951) 845-7151 or Martin (760) 218-1446. 

LITERATURE & DVDS:  If you would like to contribute to the literature rack fund, mark 
“Literature Rack” on tithe envelopes. To contribute to the DVD fund, mark “DVD 
Ministry” on your envelopes. Your contributions to these ministries are of great help.

FOOD PANTRY: The food pantry is in need of non-perishable food items (canned fruit, 
vegetables, soup, pasta, pasta or tomato sauce, bulk rice & beans, cereal, baking mixes, 
carton soy milk, etc) and/or money donations to assist church and non-church families on a 
monthly basis. Please place food in the lobby bins, and/or money donations in a tithe 
envelope marked “Food Pantry”. Thank you for your support in this ongoing ministry.  


